
 
 

Fabians Way, Henfield, West Sussex, BN5 9PU 

T: 01273 492447 

E: office@stpetershenfield.org.uk 

www.stpetershenfield.org.uk 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Wednesday 13th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,              
                            
Funky Fingers stay and play 
 
During Parent Consultations last week, we spoke to lots of you about the importance of developing the 

children’s fine motor skills to support with their writing. We have a designated time every day to develop 

these skills in the classroom. We would like to invite you into the classrooms on Tuesday 26th November 

from 8.45am - 9.10am to give you an opportunity to see what we do and also give you strategies and 

ideas to support at home. If you are able to join us on this occasion you may come in with the children 

via the playground. 

 

If you have any questions, please ask a member of the EYFS Team and we look forward to seeing you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Julie Jewell 

EYFS /Key stage 1 leader 
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